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Parents please read and pass this information to your son. 
 
 
Hello Jamboree Scouts, 
 
We are well on our way………….to the Jamboree 
 
Just a reminder that this Sunday, March 7th from 3:00pm to 4:30pm  Jamboree Troop 1011 will be 
having a Troop meeting.  Please don't be late,  please check in at the front table and we will start promptly at 
3:00pm as we have lots of things to do.  I will be there at 2:30 and would like to have "Da Bulls" patrol 
arrive at 2:30 to help set up the meeting room and help put chairs away after the meeting.  We have a guest 
presenter followed by a short Youth protection movie.  PARENTS, you should attend to view this video.  As 
the subject matter can be sensitive.  We are required to show this video to scouts attending the Jamboree. 
 
We will also have some time for those wanting to complete requirements for the Emergency Preparedness 
Merit Badge. 
 
All patrols should bring their patrol flags and you should be bringing your town’s flags to the meeting so we 
may include them in our gateway plans 

Check our Troop's web site regularly for past information or updates.  
http://www.hbscomputers.com/2010jamboree  
 
Click this link to go to the new Uniform page.  http://www.hbscomputers.com/2010jamboree/uniforms/ 
 
There is something wrong in this newsletter, find what is wrong and be the 1st to correctly identify what it is 
at the next Jamboree meeting (not before)  and I will have a special Jamboree item for you.  So, you might 
want to come early to get your guess in. 
 
Meeting location will be: 
 
Naperville Police Station--Safety Town Building 
1320 Aurora Avenue 
Naperville, IL  60564 
 
MAP  
http://www.mapquest.com/maps?city=Naperville&state=IL&address=1320+Aurora+Avenue&zipcode=6054
0#a/maps/l::1320+Aurora+Ave:Naperville:IL:60540-6206:US:41.766488:-
88.17598:address:Dupage+County:1/m::11:41.766388:-88.176161:0:::::1:1:1::/io:0:::::f:EN:M:/e 
 
See you this Sunday 

 
Mr. Harrington 
"Jamboree Joe"    
Jamboree Troop 1011 
Scoutmaster 
 
 



Yoda Eagle Patch 
 
Attaining the rank of Eagle is special at any time!  BUT, receiving your Eagle award at the 
National Jamboree (especially the 100th anniversary of Scouting) is extra special, for sure!   
 
So, one of the councils of the BSA has created a very unique patch to encourage the lifetime 
memory of the Eagle rank and to recognize scouts who will receive Eagle at Fort A. P. Hill 
during the National Jamboree.   Only those scouts who will attain Eagle and their SMs who's 
troops hold an Eagle Court of Honor at the National Jamboree are eligible to receive this 
once-in-a-lifetime Lucasfilm authorized Yoda Eagle patch.  Please note that only one patch 
is available per qualified recipient.   
  
The Yoda Eagle patch features unprecedented color and detail, is highly collectible and will 
help make your Eagle Court of Honor even more exciting.  These patches are available for 
Eagle Scouts in any council. 
 
How do I get a Yoda Eagle Patch?  

 Only one patch per qualified recipient at a contribution price of $19.95 each.  Contact Glen Calkins at gcalkins@gmail.com for 
more details.  All trading patch artwork is the copyright © Lucasfilm Ltd. & TM  

 
Your Scout Master must contact Glen Calkins via email at gcalkins@gmail.com and provide the names 
of the scout recipients with the dates of their Eagle Board of Review, Jamboree SM and Jamboree troop 
number.  Then, your Troop must hold a commemorative Eagle Court of Honor at the National Jamboree 
where your Scout Master can present, along with the coveted Eagle award, your Yoda Eagle patch!  
Please note that receiving an Eagle at the National Jamboree doesn't have to replace your Troop's or 
family Eagle Ceremony - you can have it all!  You earned it! 
 

 

Jamboree Scout Master Yoda Eagle  

 

Scout Yoda Eagle 



 
     

Did you know… 
 
Scouts from 26 nations attended the National Jamboree in 2005. 
 
The National Scout Jamboree has been held in Washington DC, Pennsylvania,  
California, Colorado, Idaho, and Virginia. 
 
During the 2005 Jamboree, scouts consumed 13,500 boxes of cereal, 43,000 
gallons of milk, 3.5 tons of hot dogs, 8.5 tons of hamburgers, 195,000 eggs and 
21,000 loaves of bread. 
 
Did you know… since 1937, more than 654,000 scouts and leaders have 
experienced the National Jamboree. 
 
The first scheduled BSA National Jamboree was canceled because of a polio 
outbreak in Washington 
 
 

We just got a BSA Jamboree catalog that has 
all these Jamboree items in it. Do we have to 
buy anything from it? 
 
No, you do not have to buy a single thing from that catalog. It contains all kinds of 
Jamboree-related memorabilia items that you can purchase If you want some of 
them. This will be the only offering of these items. Once Jamboree is over with, all 
these items are gone. Some of these items will be at the Trading Posts at the 
Jamboree; but not all of them will be out there. 
 
If you want to purchase something from the catalog, do so sooner rather than later. 
Once they are out of an item, they don’t restock it. That’s it. Our local scout shop will 
not have any of this merchandise. You can start buying from the Jamboree catalog 
March 1, now. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Troop 1011 
National Scout Jamboree 

Scoutmaster Joe Harrington 
Vision Statement 

 
 

To lead Troop 1011 to the 2010 National Jamboree, to empower the youth leadership, to 
provide all the means necessary for the boys to have a well rounded,  fun and educational 
experience.  I feel we,  as leaders OWE it to the Scouts to do WHATEVER it takes to insure 
the boys have the best, most memorable scouting experience of their life in a safe 
environment while keeping the Scouts and parents well informed. 
 
 

Troop 1011 
National Scout Jamboree 

Senior Patrol Leader  Mike K. 
Vision Statement 

 
As Senior Patrol Leader for Troop 1011, I would like the scouts in this troop to be prepared 
to attend the 2010 Jamboree.  I want the scouts to understand the concepts of Junior 
Leader Training so that communication is at its best.  I need the scouts to be part of the 
planning so that this is “THEIR” troop in every sense of the word.  I want each and every 
scout attending the Jamboree to have the most amazing experience of their lives.  I will 
facilitate this where ever I am able and will work with our adult leaders to make this a reality.  
I too, want this to be an experience I will never forget. 
 
 
 
Future Meeting Dates: 
 
December – Patrol meetings. 
January 3 Combined Contingent Meeting at MooseHeart - Medical Checks/Youth Protection  
February 7 - Naperville Police Dept--Safety Town Building 
March 7 Naperville Police Dept--Safety Town Building 
April 4 Combined Contingent Meeting at York High School -Swim Test  
May TBD  
June 11-13 Mandatory shakedown campout at Camp Big Timber - Elgin, IL  
July TBD: Gear drop off and truck loading (Location TBD)  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Adult Leader contact information: 
 
Joe Harrington joe@hbscomputers.com Scoutmaster Executive officer of the troop 
 
Mr. Ski Bob Skowronski – only1eightball@yahoo.com  -- 1st Assistant Scoutmaster Responsible for 
Communication and supports the Scoutmaster in activities 
 
Ray Loback Rloback@sandc.com  --   2nd Assistant Scoutmaster Responsible for troop physical 
arrangements including equipment 
 
Jimmy Nowak jimbo91@sbcglobal.net  --  3rd Assistant Scoutmaster The third assistant is a leader 
(between 18 and 21) responsible for Scheduling and records, works with the troop scribe, 1st aid and liaison 
between scouts and adult leaders. 
 
  
 
Mr. Harrington 
630-707-0200 
Scoutmaster 
2010 Jamboree 
Troop 1011 
 


